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July 21, 2020 

 

Dear DoDEA Pacific employees and families, 

Today, DoDEA Pacific announced its 2020-21 Return to School plan for schools in Guam. We 

want to ensure families are equipped with all of the resources they need to make an informed 

decision about the best learning environment for their child.  

This Thursday, July 23, DoDEA Pacific, in partnership with AFN, will hold a Facebook Live 

event to respond to questions and concerns regarding the 2020-21 school year. The event will 

begin at 11:30 a.m. on AFN Okinawa’s Facebook page. I encourage you to submit advance 

questions for this forum using the following Google Form: https://bit.ly/30pb0MM. DoDEA 

Pacific leaders from throughout the region will be on the line to respond to your questions. 

The window for families interested in opting for DoDEA’s full-time virtual school option will be 

open through July 28. For more information on the full-time virtual school, visit 

https://www.dodea.edu/returntoschool.cfm and click on the “Virtual Option” and “Making a 

Choice” tabs. To review our parent guide for the return to school in the Pacific and watch a video 

depicting what brick-and-mortar schools will look like, visit: 

https://www.dodea.edu/Pacific/return-to-school.cfm. 

I invite you to join us on Facebook Live this Thursday and look forward to answering your 

questions. 

 

Yours in education, 

 
Lois Rapp 

Director 

DoDEA Pacific Region 

 

 

https://bit.ly/30pb0MM
https://www.dodea.edu/returntoschool.cfm
https://www.dodea.edu/Pacific/return-to-school.cfm

